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Homecoming Booth Festival 
 

 
TO: Friends of the Texas School for the Deaf community 
FR:  Brett Waltman, Student Life Specialist 
DE:   August 28, 2006 
RE: Homecoming Booth Festival 
 
The annual Homecoming Booth Festival at the Texas School for the Deaf will be held 
on Saturday, October 7, 2006 from 12:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m., just a few weeks away, and 
we are hoping to make this another exciting and memorable event.  We are expecting a 
big event with a big crowd of people on Homecoming Day.  We hope that you will be 
able to join us. 
 
We will have the Booths set up at the Texas School for the Deaf Campus Plaza 
(between the Middle School/High School building and the Pease building and the High 
School Gym) for organizations who wish to do some fundraising (food, sales and/or 
games).  If your organization is interested in fundraising on Homecoming Day, please 
complete the attached booth form and return it to the Office of Student Life by 
September 28, 2006.      
 
Booth rental fee for Non-TSD profit-making organizations will be $50.00.   There will be 
a $15 dollars booth rental fee for TSD organizations. All proceeds will go to Needy 
Student Fund.  Please make your check(s) payable to TSD-Student Life.   
 
Keep in mind that booths and items sold will be on a "first come, first serve" basis.   It 
would be wise to send the form with the payment directly to us earlier than September 
28th.   If you have any questions regarding the Homecoming Booth Festival, please feel 
free to contact: Brett Waltman at 462-5601 (TTY/Voice) or 
brett.waltman@tsd.state.tx.us 
 
 
Thank you. 


